IMPORTANT ATHLETIC INFORMATION FOR ALL
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Beginning with the 2014-15 school year all North Union athletes will need to follow new procedures for turning in the required paperwork for the NU Athletic Department.  This process will only need to be completed once for the student’s athletic career, except for the yearly physical and if changes occur to the original information.
Please complete the required information and have a physical before AUGUST 1st
It is a REQUIREMENT that all athletes/parents log into https://northunionwildcats-oh.e-ppe.com and fill out the information on the site.  You will be instructed to printout some documents after completion.  Please use the following instructions for a step by step instructional for completing the process.
ALL athletes must have an online profile created and documentation completed.
PLEASE NOTE ~ SCENARIOS 
****The athlete must still go online and complete the PrivIt process in all scenarios
1.  If your athlete has a current physical (one year or less) on file with the AD department simply attach a note to the required printed documents when submitting to the AD department.
2. Your athlete has already had a physical competed by a physician for this athletic season.  Turn in the hardcopy that the physician completed along with the required printed documents.
3. Your athlete has not had their physical yet, but will be going to the physician before participating in any practices.

If you experience trouble with the website, please do not hesitate to contact either the PrivIt Company at 1-844-234-4357 or by calling the NU Athletic Department at 740-943-1835.  

